

Dear Parents,

Welcome to the 2025-2026 school year! We look forward to another successful year and appreciate your participation and support.

The **Membership Dues** for PTO are \$25.00 per family. This fee includes (but not limited to) the following benefits throughout the year:

- School events such as: Halloween Bash, Winter Bash and 8th Grade Dance
- Teacher Appreciation
- District 13 scholarships
- Field Trips
- Student Awards

Please return your PTO Dues in an envelope marked PTO to the Westfield office.

Please include cash for \$25.00 or check made payable to the Westfield PTO.

Now also accepting Zelle:

Westfieldmpto@gmail.com_(please include name of your child/children)

PLEASE PRINT!

Family Name		
Child's Name	Grade	First Period Teacher
Child's Name	Grade	First Period Teacher
Thank you in advance for your prompt attention and support.		
		westfieldmpto@gmail.com
Sincerely,		
Your Westfield PTO Board		
Follow us on TWITTER: @WestfieldMPTO Follow us on	INSTAGRAM:	@ptowestfield

